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Now is the time to protect Puget Sound from sewage pollution. The permit should protect and
enhance Puget Sound water quality for marine life. The permit should require stringent nutrient
reductions with established deadlines within 5 years, if not sooner. The Department of Ecology
should determine and establish acceptable (based on science) technologies for the treatment
facilities to implement.



